

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR:
SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

FROM

THE PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR,

McGILL UNIVERSITY,

MONTREAL

Hovember 16th,

Dear Professor:

The accompanying notes have been submitted to me as suggestions worthy of consideration in any future discussion of prospective changes in the Faculty of Oraduate Studies.

Fould you be good enough to discuss them with the members of your department, and send any further suggestions to Dr. Harrison for submission to the Executive Committee of the Graduates Faculty.

Sincerely yours,

Acting Principal.